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Date of issue: March 11, 2024 
 

Product Discontinuation Bulletin 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to serves as formal notification that Decatur Electronics Inc. will discontinue the manufacture 
and parts supply of the following mobile public safety products effective April 2, 2024. 
 
Our intent, to allow for future planning by our valued customers for any necessary repairs or 
replenishments and to maintain an ample supply of parts until July 1, 2024, and afterwards or until stock is 
depleted. We assure our valued customer that all current product warranties remain in place.  
 
 

Product Sales Discontinuance 
Date 

ONSITE 75 MX April 2, 2024 

ONSITE 200 MX April 2, 2024 

ONSITE 300 April 2, 2024 

ONSITE 350 April 2, 2024 

 
 
Decatur Electronics Inc. values our business relationships and looks forward to your continued interest in 
our speed measurement products. We certainly regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause. 
We are eager to discuss your agency or enterprise’s future product speed measurement needs and to share 
our latest innovations in speed sensor development.  
 
Should you have additional questions, please contact Decatur Electronics Inc. Customer Service  
at 1-800-428-4315. 
  
 
Best regards, 
 
Greg Roberts  
National Sales Management 
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